
 
 

End-of-Life Announcement for the AFDIII 183 

 

Released date: Nov. 20, 2014 

Dear Valued Customers, 
Due to there’s No development activities according to the internal strategy, Apacer 

hereby announce that the AFDIII 183 will be End of Life (EOL) accordingly on Dec 31st, 

2014.  

� Affected Models: 

Models M/Ns 

AFDIII 183 AP-FD18A20B00xxGR-XXX 

� EOL Schedule: 

Non-Cancelable & Non-Returnable Last Buy Order: May. 31, 2015 

Last Buy Shipment date: Nov. 30, 2015 

� The new part numbers are listed here: 

Models M/Ns 

AFD 187 AP-FD18C22B0xxxGS-XX 

Sample Schedule: Now 

Apacer commits to keep providing the highest level of customer service. Technical 

supports for AFDIII 183 will be continued for three years after the last buy shipment date.  

We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your continued support of Apacer 

products. Should you have any questions, please contact with Apacer sales 

representatives.  
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